Letter 57

From: Jo Ackley

To: ETF SMB Board Feedback

Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 5:25:46 AM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

My name is Kelly Ackley. I am an Auditor for the State of WI and | feel it is very important to
include transgender health care for State employees. These aren't "optional” services for those
going through transition, even though the process is still often questioned by the mainstream
public. They just want to be comfortable in their own skin and project the person they are on
the inside to the outside world. Please vote to remove the exclusive for transgender health
care. Thank you.

Kelly Ackley
920419 1377
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